
 

  
  
 

 

 

COMMUNIQUÉ No. 85 – SEPTEMBER 29, 2023 
Synod 2023 - Ecumenical Prayer Vigil in Rome  

  

 

To members of pastoral teams,   

To priests, deacons, PCLs, LPAs,   

To the faithful active in their communities,  

To members of religious communities,   

To Archdiocesan staff, 

 

  

 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 

 

Please find below, for your information and possible distribution in your parishes, a CCCB press release 

announcing the Ecumenical Prayer Vigil at the Vatican on September 30, 2023, in preparation for the XVI 

Ordinary General Assembly of the Synod of Bishops. 

 

20230929 CCCB Press Release 

 

In Jesus, 

 

 
  

† Alain Faubert, VG 

Auxiliary Bishop of Montreal 

 

20230929%20Ecumenical%20prayer%20vigil%20in%20Rome%20for%20the%20Synod%20on%20Synodality.pdf

